
You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important

From: FS-Coconino Webmail
To: Dechter, Mike - FS, AZ
Subject: FW: [External Email]Where were you?
Date: Thursday, March 6, 2025 9:44:03 AM
Attachments: image001.png

 
 

Brenda Emry
Customer Service
Representative
Forest Service
Coconino National Forest
p: 928-527-3602
brenda.emry@usda.gov
1824 S.Thompson St.
Flagstaff, AZ 86001

 
 
From: Scott Brewster  
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2025 2:04 PM
To: FS-Coconino Webmail <SM.FS.Cof_Webmail@usda.gov>
Subject: Re: [External Email]Where were you?

 

They no showed the meeting last night as well to build a power line across ya’lls land
near our community 

Scott Brewster
 
 
On Thu, Feb 20, 2025 at 12:20 PM FS-Coconino Webmail
<SM.FS.Cof Webmail@usda.gov> wrote:

Hello, I think this needs to be addressed by APS?
 

Brenda Emry
Customer Service
Representative
Forest Service
Coconino National Forest
p: 928-527-3602
brenda.emry@usda.gov
1824 S.Thompson St.
Flagstaff, AZ 86001





 
 

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the
intended recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this message or the use or
disclosure of the information it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to
civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error,
please notify the sender and delete the email immediately.




